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Monday 6th January 2020
Year 6 SATS Parents Meeting 2020
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, there is a statutory duty for all Year 6 children across the country to be tested in reading; spelling, punctuation and grammar and maths. These tests are commonly referred to as SATs and this year they are scheduled to take between Monday 11th May and Friday 15th May 2020. To help you support your child, we would like to invite you to a special meeting on Thursday 16th January 2019 at 6.00pm. 

During the meeting we will individually share with you examples of the expected standards and the levels required in order to achieve ‘greater depth’, which are important indicators of how well they are likely to succeed and thrive at High school. Achieving the expected standards at the end of Key stage 2 indicates that a pupil is ‘on track’ to achieve their GCSE. We will also provide revision guides and home support materials which the school has purchased for you so you can support your child’s preparation.

We will also cover other aspects of SATs preparation including:

•
Home learning expectations 

•
Scaled scores

•
SATS Timetable for the week

In order for all the children to achieve their full potential, it is vital for everyone to work together and support the effort of the school in educating your child.

We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 16th January.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Spennewyn
(Class Teacher)

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Year 6 SATS Parents Meeting 2020
I will be attending the SATS parent meeting on Wednesday 16th January at 6pm 

Name of Child: _______________________________________

Signed Parent/Carer: _________________________________       
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